
August 12, 2020

Private and Confidential

Sent By Email:  info@ipc.on.ca

Registrar
Information and Privacy Commissioner of 
Ontario
2 Bloor Street East
Suite 1400
Toronto, ON   M4W 1A8

Gillian Tuck Kutarna
Direct Line: 519.780.4642
gtuckkutarna@millerthomson.com

Dear Registrar:

Re: Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs Notice of Decision
FOI Request #20-15

We represent the Ontario Federation of Agriculture, and on behalf of the OFA made a 
submission to the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs regarding FOI 
Request #20-15.

OMAFRA issued a decision dated August 10, 2020, indicating it would release requested 
records, which include information that relates to OFA members. A copy of the Notice of 
Decision is attached.

On behalf of its members, the OFA hereby appeals that decision, and requests the 
opportunity to make submissions pursuant to any IPC inquiry.

Kindly confirm receipt of this notice of appeal by return email, and contact the writer on all 
future correspondence related to this matter

Yours truly,

MILLER THOMSON LLP

Per:

Gillian Tuck Kutarna

GTK/lhh
Attach.




